
E. WERNER RESCHKE
STATE REPRESENTATIVE

DISTRICT 56

February 18, 2018

TO: Chief Clerk, Tim Sekerek

RE: Vote Explanation, HB 2512

I voted NO today on HB 2512 because, upon further reflection, I do not believe it is good policy 
to have active teachers on the State Board of Education. I believe there is a good reason that 
the current statute does not allow active teachers to be State Board of Education members, 
primarily to maintain an independent perspective concerning our public education system. 
 

Sincerely, 

E. WERNER RESCHKE
State Representative  
Southern Klamath & Lake Counties

900 Court St. NE, H-384. Salem, OR 97301  
503-986-1456 | rep.ewernerreschke@oregonlegislature.gov
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